
On Wednesday 8th of February 

2017 our school went to verse 

Horton mill primary school they 

had a tough team but we tried. 

Horton mill were the best in the 

league. We sadly lost 7-0 and that 

was the final score at the end of 

the match we hope to win further 

matches.  

                                                       


